
	 Hola from Mexico! We are beginning our unit of Around the World. 
We have been talking about the country of 
Mexico. We have been practicing some of the 
words from the Spanish language. We talked 
about the climate in Mexico, about the food, and 
some of the animals that live there. We also 
made paper mache piñatas! What a fun (and 
messy) process! We had to do some waiting for 
the piñatas to harden, and wait again for the 
paint to dry after we decorated them. We 
decided to paint one piñata green and the other 
red. We took turns and broke the red piñata on 
Thursday. We will save the green piñata for our 
Monday friends to break. Fun for all!

	 Next week, we will finish up our visit to 
Mexico and move on to visit France, Oui-Oui! We 
will also continue talking about Lent and how we 
can welcome Jesus into our hearts! 


Thank you to the PTO for our Fat Tuesday 
Breakfast. It was delicious!


Please remember to read, 
read, read!

Blessings!
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Notes


Spring Break -March 25th 
- April 3rd.


Coats, hats, and mittens are 
a must this time of year. 
Boots and snow pants will 

be required to play outside. 
Please plan accordingly.

Parents: Kindly 
remember to send snacks 

that have nutritional 
value for your child to 

eat at snack time. Please 
no cookies or treats.


Next Week’s Focus: 

Colors: Red

Shape: Oval


 Numbers: 4 and 5

Letter: Vv


Vincent Vampire Bat
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